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At The Pillars, Toddler 2 - Pre-K 4 students are required to have a nap mat for nap time. Families have the 
option to provide their own nap mat or purchase a nap mat from The Pillars on their child’s first day (contact 
your school Director to purchase.) Families who choose to provide their own cloth nap mat / nap roll, or who 
provide sheets/blankets for their child, must take these items home at the end of each week to be laundered 
and must return them the following week. On the student’s first day, if a nap mat / nap roll has not been 
provided, The Pillars will provide the student with a nap mat and the child’s account will be billed automatically. 
You may also find nap mats online at retailers such as Amazon.com.

Nap Mat Policy

I have read and understand the above details of the Nap Mat Policy.

Examples of Nap Mats:

Child’s Name:

Parent/Guardian Signature: Date:


